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SERVICE CLASSIFICATION NO. 8  (Cont'd.)

SPECIAL PROVISIONS:

(A) Metering

The unit of measurement shall be a cubic foot of gas at an absolute
pressure of fourteen and seventy-three one-hundredths pounds (14.73#) per
square inch, a temperature of sixty degrees (60E) Fahrenheit and without
adjustment for water vapor content.  In determining the volume of gas
delivered, the Average Absolute Atmospheric (Barometric) Pressure shall be
assumed to be fourteen and four-tenths pounds (14.4#) to the square inch,
irrespective of actual elevation or location of the delivery point above
sea level or variations in actual barometric pressure from time to time.

(B) Scheduled Volumes

Prior to the twenty-fifth day of each month for service to commence on the
first calendar day of the following month, the customer shall provide to
the Company information necessary to ensure the Company will be able to
provide the service requested.  Such information shall include:

 (1) The service requested for the month, i.e. Supplemental Sales Service
or Interruptible Transportation Service; and if Interruptible
Transportation Service is requested, the following:

(2) The name of the pipeline company that will deliver the customer's
gas to the Company;

(3) The customer's maximum hourly usage;

(4) The maximum daily volumes to be transported;

(5) A schedule of anticipated monthly volumes to be transported;

(6) Any additional information, as requested by the Company, that the
Company is required to furnish to pipeline companies that are
transporting or will transport gas to the Company for the customer's
account.

The Company shall not be required to accept delivery of or to transport
any volumes in excess of the maximum daily volumes the customer has
requested be transported.  Customer may request an increase in maximum
daily volumes during the term of service.  The Company shall, if it is
operationally able, accept and transport the higher volume. 
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